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SELECTMEN’S MEETING MINUTES

December 21, 2016

The meeting was called to order at 9:02 A.M. by Chairman Pitt.  Present were Selectmen Mrs. Paight and Mrs. Harris.  Also present were Administrative Assistant, Sharon Booth and Matthew Murray with Vachon Clukay & Company PC, the Town Auditor.  
The Selectmen discussed with Mr. Murray the 2015 Independent Auditor’s Report done by Vachon Clukay & Company PC.  Also discussed was a Report on Internal Control Based on an Audit of Financial Statements and Significant Audit Findings also done by Vachon Clukay & Company PC.   
Mrs. Paight left at 11:35 A.M.

Mr. Murray left at 11:40 A.M.

Brian Tarr with the Highway Department joined the meeting at 11:50 A.M.

Chairman Pitt, Mrs. Harris, and Mr. Tarr discussed test dates in 2017 for backflow testing.  4 locations in Marlborough were tested yesterday.  Criteria, in reference to who would be required to perform these tests was discussed.  Mr. Tarr left at 12:05 P.M.
Chairman Pitt moved and Mrs. Harris seconded the motion to adjourn the meeting. Vote was unanimous. Meeting adjourned at 12:10 P.M.  

Respectfully submitted,








Sharon Booth







Administrative Assistant
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